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Mass Intentions

FOR THHE WEEIK €%

May 17 - 23, 2020

Sunday, May 17
7:30 Dennis Tevlin (D) Fr. Nascimento
9:00 Parishioners of St. Anne Fr. Tieng, LRMS
10:30 * Raymond & Susan Domenici (D) Bishop Walsh
12:00 ** Don & Bea Torres (D) Fr. Zhai, SVD

Presider

Monday, May 18
6:30 Intention of Fr. Michael Rocha Bishop Walsh
8:45 *  Intention of Fr. Kyle Faller Fr. Tieng, LRMS

Tuesday, May 19
6:30 Joseph Yan (D)
8:45*  Rosemary Kvaternick (D)

Fr. Zhai, SVD
Fr. Nascimento

Wednesday, May 20
6:30 For those who lost their jobs
8:45*  Margaret Roy (D)

Bishop Walsh
Fr. Tieng, LRMS

Thursday, May 21
6:30 Joseph Yan (D)
8:45*  John and Marian Fox (D)

Fr. Zhai, SVD
Fr. Nascimento

Friday, May 22
6:30 For all caregivers
8:45*  Sophia Andrejko (D)

Bishop Walsh
Fr. Tieng, LRMS

Saturday, May 23
8:45*  Confraternity of St. Anne
Spm *  Thanksgiving, Musadeh Jajeh

Fr. Nascimento
Fr. Nascimento

* - Watch mass at: https://www.facebook.com/StAnneSF/
- Watch Chinese mass at: https://www.facebook.com/CCinSF/

“Fuill not: leave
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Pastor's Corner

Blood Drive - Due to the Corona virus outbreak there
has been a severe shortage of blood supply as donors
are sheltering-in-place. Because of this, parishioner,
school parent and choir member Tom DelMundo, has
organized a Blood Drive with the nearby Blood Centers
of the Pacific (on Masonic & Turk). Healthy
individuals who are feeling well are asked to make an
appointment to donate blood. This is so that we can
observe social distancing and of course, please wear a
mask when you come. As they will do all to keep us
safe, we should also do our part to help keep everyone
safe. Below is the Blood Drive information. Join me
and let’s give blood:

When: Wed, May 27 from 10am - 3pm
Where: Moriarty (Church) Hall

1368 Funston Avenue, SF, CA
Appointment
Information:  Visit Vitalant.org and click Donate

Blood. For sponsor code,
use: StAnneSunset

BLOOD DRIVE

Donors are essential todoy 3 :
and every day.
Donate Blood

Thank You for Your Generosity - [ want to thank all
of you for remembering us during the Shelter-in-Place
order. I'm very touched that even though we haven’t
had public masses for 2 months, but that you remember
us financially and support us with your generous gifts.
I’'m especially touched that parishioners will make a
special trip and drop off their donations at our mailbox.
Although our April Sunday collection is not the same as
April of last year, but you nonetheless contributed 76%
of what we received last year. I know that many of you
even gave us a little extra for Easter Thank you for
your generosity and gift of $21,575 during the
month of April. It certainly helps us to keep the lights
on, to continue our livestream masses and support our
staff during this time. With prayers and blessings,

- Fr. Dan



https://www.facebook.com/StAnneSF/
https://www.facebook.com/StAnneSF/

Music Ministry Still Active & Still Serving.

Since Shelter in Place went into effect on Mar 17, St. Anne’s music director, Jun Alvar,
sought ways for our music ministry to still contribute their time and talents to the parish.
Moving from public liturgical services to only live streaming was a bumpy learning curve.
Jun, Kathy and Walden investigated BAND conference call, virtual choir videos, Zoom,
Acapella PicPlayPost, Garage Band apps among others, until they found Note Flight and
sarage Band to basically record instrumental accompaniment. And from there, they sent
the music to our various soloists for vocal recordings, and the finished version to the parish.

The fruit of this hard work are the sweet songs of praise heard at daily and Sunday liturgy
online. And the benefit from having prerecorded hymns is plentiful cantors and musicians
blessing our community with different God given talents.

Reach out if you have musical talent to share. All are welcome in this place!

Keep safe and well all the time &5
Jun Alvar and St. Anne’s Music Ministry

From Left to Right CANTORS (columns 1-3) INSTRUMENTALISTS (columns 4-6)

Kathy Aguas-Aclan

Cassandra Conde - St. Anne school, Gr 6
Melissa Dee

Giselle Palacios-Delmundo

Divina Fernandez

Andrea Huang - St. Ignatius, Senior

Kyle Laluces

Mia Leluc - St. Anne class of 2018

Kikani Libadia - St. Anne class of 2017
Denise Totanes - working college student
Tracy Sarmiento

Alliana Lili Yang - St. Anne school, Gr 3

Jun Alvar - piano, organ, guitar

Cesar Caraizaca - guitar

Ricky Caranto - bass guitar

Hugh Donohoe - guitar

Tom DelMundo - guitar

Emmanuel Fernandez - percussion, keyboard
Rachel Heah - piano, violin

Jacky Ruiz - clarinet

Marty Leung - guitar

Noella Lee — cello, St. Anne class of 2018
Inez Raharjo - violin, piano

Amanda Ting, St. Anne class of 2017 - piano, violin




INSTRUMENTALISTS continued
(column 7)

Walden Tiu- clarinet

Paolo Villanueva - guitar

Mary Wong — violin

SATURDAY AND SUNDAY

CHOIR MEMBERS: (columns 8-9)

Eric Capangpangan

Likka Chandra

Bobbie Galang

Leslie Lew

Herman and Marissa Lising and
daughter Gerissa

Gennie Gonzales

Ignatia Loo

Marjorie & Marilyn Langit Ocampo
Marilou Sandoval

Yvonne Setiawan

Stephanie

Candy Wong

Members not shown: Anthony, Charles,
Eveline, Janelle, Mark, Michael, Nicole,
Sussie, Tess

Music is essential to the liturgy. We thank God for giving us this wonderful
opportunity to worship and praise Him. - Jun Alvar



